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NOV 4 1982

Docket No. 30-12356 License No. 29-17203-01

Sangamo Weston, Inc.
Weston Instruments
ATTN: Austin T. Kelly

Director of New Technology
614 Frelinghuysen Avenue
Newark, New Jersey 07114

Gentlemen:

Subject: Notice of Violation - Inquiry No. 82-01

This refers to your letters dated May 28, 1982, and June 4,1982, in response
to our letter dated May 6, 1982.

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded your statement
concerning the disposal of licensed material pursuant to 10 CFR 30.3,
regarding the subject matter. We have forwarded your letter to the Office
of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards with a request that they retire
your license. If this action is not consistent with your intent, please
notify this office to that effect within seven (7) days after receipt ofs

this letter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed Drs

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Section A

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
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